
From: Posner, Stephen (UTC)
To: Mastro, Tammy (UTC)
Subject: FW: Tuusso Energy LLC, Docket #EF-170823
Date: Thursday, November 9, 2017 10:33:56 AM

Tammy,
 
Please process/forward to the RC for action.  Thanks
 

From: Dennis,Lesli D (CONTR) - TERR-GRAND COULEE [mailto:ldolson@bpa.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2017 9:52 AM
To: Posner, Stephen (UTC) <sposner@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Tuusso Energy LLC, Docket #EF-170823
 
Dear Mr. Posner,
 
The Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) has no facilities in the vicinity of any of the five sites
proposed for the Columbia Solar Project by Tuusso Energy LLC, and can be removed from your list of
interested participants for review of the project.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review this application.
 
Sincerely,
 
LESLI DENNIS
Right-of-Way Agent v Contractor, Flux Resources, LLC
Real Property Field Services – TERR/Grand Coulee
Bonneville Power Administration
PO Box 24, Grand Coulee, WA 99133
(509) 378-7447 (cell)
(509) 633-1423 (fax)
ldolson@bpa.gov
 
Land Use and Safety Information for Landowners
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